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Dear colleagues, 

We have great respect for Russian science and all that it has contributed, and what 

you yourself contribute, to the world treasury of knowledge. That is why we welcome 

and highly appreciate your brave stance on the aggression unleashed by your 

country's leadership against Ukraine and its people. We stand with you and we wish 

that common sense and respect for international law prevail, as you have demanded 

from the representatives of your country, the Russian Federation. 

With great admiration and assurance of our solidarity, on behalf of the Learned 

Society of the Czech Republic, 

 Pavel Jungwirth 

president of the Learned Society of the Czech Republic 

Jan Květ 

initiator of the letter, member of the Learned Society of the Czech Republic 

 

https://trv-science.ru/2022/02/we-are-against-war/

